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Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a number of phone calls over the last week from parents and grandparents
concerned over the parking and driving of cars in the church car park. There was an incident this
morning where two cars almost collided, potentially causing injury to our pupils.

I have been in touch with South Tyneside council parking team and, as it is classed as private
land, they are unable to help. However, they have recommended that if the situation does not
improve, and drivers do not stick to the expectations of safe and courteous parking, then the
church car park is closed. Obviously this is a decision that will not be taken lightly, but the safety
of our pupils is our greatest concern here.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher

Bishop Chadwick Mental Health
Catholic Education Trust First Aider
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